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Next hearing for fire season inquiry  

The Environment and Planning Committee is holding a public hearing this Tuesday 28 February for its ongoing 

inquiry into fire season preparedness. 

The public hearing will be held from 9:30 am to 3:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at 

Parliament House. 

It will consider a number of issues including the relocation of the Skycrane from Ballarat to Moorabbin Airport, 

the payment of legal fees by the CFA and planning issues raised by the Nillumbik Pro-Active Landowners group 

in its submission. 

The inquiry is examining the preparation and planning that is undertaken for fire seasons. 

The schedule for the hearing is available from the Committee’s website. 
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